
Hello, 
 
As a life long commuter cyclist I fully support this rule change (SB 998).  
 
 I see it as a win in every possible way for Oregon. When cycling is easier and safer then more 
Oregonians will choose to bike over taking a car. The result is that Oregonians are healthier, traffic 
congestion is relieved, and injuries are avoided.  
 
Nancy Baumeister 
Corvallis, Oregon  
 
 
 
 


